



BLAKE HERING PRESIDENT

200 MARKET BUILDING . PORTLAND, OREGON 97201 . 503 227-3411

February 17, 1982

Mr. Paul Newman 16612 74th Place West Edmonds, WA 98020

Dear Paul,

Over the past 6 to 8 weeks I, among others, have attempted to contact you with regard to the Governor's re-election campaign without success. I assume that you're extremely busy in other areas, which I can well understand, and I wonder if it would not be prudent, in order to avoid any misunderstandings, for us to count on your picking up the campaign again after the primary. If this arrangement suites your work schedule, please let me know and we shall act accordingly.

I look forward to hearing from you in the not too distant future.

Best regards,

34

Blake Hering

BH/dms

cc: Governor Atiyeh